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Traffic patterns continue to change around the future Arbutus Station in May – 
Night work on W. Broadway and on Arbutus St. begins May 14  

May 12 2022 

 

Note: The notice from February 10, 2022 included this work and we now have current scheduling details to share.  

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood continuing to prepare for the installation 

of the traffic deck between Arbutus and Cypress streets. While most preparatory work will be during the day and 

early evening, some work will be conducted overnight in order to implement traffic pattern shifts that require lane 

closures. The overnight work is expected to take place on May 14 with crews working between 8:00 p.m. and 5:00 

a.m.  

What to Expect 

Throughout construction activities, access to residences, businesses, and parking lots is maintained. Residents and 

businesses in the area will experience elevated noise during this time. Work activities include but are not limited to 

the installation of concrete barriers, line painting, lighting and electrical work, road widening, excavation, and 

concrete placement. Traffic at intersections will be controlled by Traffic Control Personnel. The work area is shown 

in orange on the map below. Work will also take place in the intersections on W. Broadway at Maple St. and Cypress 

St. During this work, crosswalk access will change and a new crosswalk across Arbutus St. will be established south 

of W. Broadway at the laneway. Crosswalk access will also change at Maple St. and W. Broadway. The map below 

shows the new crosswalk routes at Arbutus St. and W. Broadway and Maple St. and W. Broadway in black. On May 

14 only, traffic on Arbutus St. will be periodically reduced to single lane alternating. Once the traffic pattern shift is 

completed, traffic lanes will be located on the west side of Arbutus St.  

We thank residents for their patience while we conduct the necessary work. People travelling in the area may 

experience some traffic congestion, periodic lane restrictions, sidewalk modifications and pedestrian detours around 

the work areas. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel 

and all signs. Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change. 

BSPC will update the website with specific dates once timelines are confirmed. Visit www.broadwaysubway.ca for 

current details. 
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We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. Updates 
will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be viewed on a map at: 
broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.  

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are 
underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 
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